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Dear Families 

What a lovely week we have had in school despite the sudden change in the 

temperature.  There is such a super feel around the building.  The children are settled, 

positive and working very hard – walking through the corridors and popping into the 

classes is such a pleasure. Do remember to follow us on social media, where we like to 

share what is going on. 

 

Celebrations 

We held our Friday Virtual Assembly today and it was lovely to share the news from each 

class with everyone. 

Class Celebration Achievement 

Mousehole Amber Joshua 

Godrevy Piran Áine 

Longships Zara Beau H 

Pendeen Leah Sammy 

Carne Jackson Lola 

Gwithian Eden Rosie 

Lamorna Blake Connie 

Class 5MB Joshua Thomas 

Class 5LW Joshi Libby 

Class 6 Martha Sam 

 

We are working on our Celebration Theme for this term of ‘Be Unique, Be Me’ in every 

class.  From Mousehole Class, who have based their learning on Elmer, through to the 

older children who are thinking about how important it is to consider other views and 

people, we are learning to be confident in our own views and beliefs, while being 

respectful of others. 

 

E-Classrooms 

On Monday, you received your child’s access information to their e-classroom again.  We 

have also sent out further information, so hopefully you have all managed to access these 

at home now.  If you have any issues with logging on, please do contact us straight away 

and we will try to help.  We are also working hard to collate all the logins you may need 

for different apps into one letter, and will issue these shortly. 

We have different e-classrooms for different ages: 

Mousehole Class – Tapestry   

 

Years One and Two – Seesaw  

 

Years Three to Six – Google Classroom  

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

Healthy Snacks 

All schools have a duty to promote healthy lifestyles, and to educate the children in our 

care to be healthy, so we only allow fruit or vegetable snacks (including dried ones) at 

playtime.  Children can bring these in from home.  Reception Class and Key Stage One 

children (YR, Y1 and Y2) are given a piece of fruit or veg every day for snack, as part of 

the School Fruit and Veg Scheme.  Thank you for supporting this so well. 

Autumn Term Parent Consultation Meetings 

Because we cannot have many people in the school building at the moment, we will be 

holding our Autumn Term Parent Consultation Meetings via phone calls this term, just 

before the October Half Term.   

Shortly, we will send out an invitation for you to book an appointment on Arbor in the 

usual way.  These appointments will be timed for every ten minutes and the teacher will 

phone you on the number we hold for the person booking the appointment.   

Please do not record these conversations and if you are putting it on speaker phone, 

please make the teacher aware of this.  As usual, the teacher will need to keep to the 

appointment time for each person, so if at the end of your appointment, you feel that you 

need more time, do let the teacher know and they will arrange another time to contact 

you again. 

As ever, please do not wait until these appointments if you have any concerns, queries or 

worries.  Do email hello@mounthawke.org and your child’s teacher will respond as soon as 

possible. 

 

What to do if a COVID test comes back positive? 

If the test comes back positive during school hours, please phone us straight away. 

If the test comes back positive out of school hours, please access the form below 

http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/coronavirus 

 

 
 

Rodda’s Road 

Help us to keep everyone safe by not driving up or down Rodda’s Road during drop off 

and pick up times.  It is a great space for families to walk, scoot and bike to and from 

school, whilst socially distancing. 

 

Communications 

Remember to use the email hello@mounthawke.org or phone 01209 890230 if you need to 

speak to one of us or let us know about something.  Even though we can’t have a 

conversation at the classroom door or in the playground, we are still available.  Miss 

Biddick is usually on the gate every morning and afternoon too. 

 

All of us here at school would like to wish you a very happy weekend. 
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